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Comments: | am writing in support of the restoration for the Gold Creek wildlife corridor. The wildlife and fish
species will benefit from this project for years to come. Furthermore, this project will repair and mitigate the
harmful effects from past management activities to the ecosystem. The refugia created from leaving downed
trees and logs across the creek will benefit the bull trout.

The public has enjoyed the use of the public boat launch and the maintenance of this area is needed in order for
the public to enjoy the recreational benefits.  While recreational opportunities at Gold Creek Pond will be limited
during the restoration project, similar recreational activities will be available after the environmental habitat
restoration has been completed. Other recreational opportunities will be available during this time and these
sites need to be communicated to the public.

Lastly, wildlife corridors like Gold Creek need to be created and maintained to ensure that wildlife have safe
migration corridors and also to ensure that human recreation is carefully managed. These corridors save the

public thousands of dollars in insurance claims in addition to saving lives.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



